
 

 

 

 

  
  
  
 
 
 
ADVANCE NOTIFICATION  
 
 
Dear Metropolitan Utilities District Customer, 
 
Metropolitan Utilities District (M.U.D.) continues to provide you 
with safe, reliable water services by maintaining its system as 
efficiently and cost-effectively as possible. As part of M.U.D.’s 
Infrastructure Replacement Program, M.U.D. and contractor, 
Heimes Corp. will be replacing the water mains in your 
neighborhood. For those homes that have a service comprised of 
a material that is not copper, we will replace the entire water 
service line, at no cost to the homeowner. If you live outside the 
project area, you may only be impacted by periodic traffic 
restrictions. 
 
WHEN Work is scheduled to begin soon and continue over the next several months. 
 
TEMPORARY WATER OUTAGE During this work, a brief planned interruption(s) of your water service may occur; you will be notified 
prior to any interruption.  
 
TRAFFIC There may be possible lane restrictions during the project. We would appreciate your help by slowing down when driving in the 
area for the safety of our crews.  
 
RESTORATION Streets, lawns, and landscaping will be affected. Restoration will occur when work is substantially complete. Grass seed 
matting and straw will be placed when weather allows. Please ensure you water this to facilitate growth. 
 
We understand this may cause an inconvenience to your day-to-day routine and wanted to give as much notice as possible to allow you 
time to prepare and adjust, if necessary. Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 
 

Julie Thacker, Customer Engagement 402.504.7957  julie_thacker@mudnebr.com   
 

 

Date:    May 12, 2021 
Project Number: WP1735 
Project Area: Florence Heights Blvd from Sargent St to Calhoun Rd; 
  Sargent St from Florence Heights Blvd to Calhoun Rd;  
  N 31st St from Sargent St to Rainwood Rd 

 

  see reverse side for project map  
 

  Heimes Corp. is dedicated to providing every  
  customer with superior service delivered in a  
  professional manner. 
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